Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF MANAGEMENT SERVICES
Division of Communications
Draft of the Florida 700 MHz State Use Plan

The Department of Management Services, Division of Telecommunications (Department) has written the drafted version of Florida 700 MHz State Use Plan (Plan) to administer the use of the block of Spectrum allocated by the Federal Communications Commission. The Plan provides guidance for State of Florida agencies in the use of these frequencies. The Department is requesting comments from interested parties before the final version is completed. The Department is requesting comments be submitted no later than August 10, 2016. Comments can be submitted electronically to Leon.simmonds@dms.myflorida.com.
The draft Plan has been posted on the department’s website and can be download for viewing:

State Use 700 MHz Channel Plan 
